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DATE:  February 16, 2017 
 
TO:  Agents and Haulers of National Forwarding Co., Inc. and Affiliates 
 
FROM:  Michael Wilson, Director, DOD Programs 
 
SUBJECT: Temporary Closure of FT Drum PPSO 
 
 
 
Please see below message from SDDC advising of the temporary closure of Ft. Drum PPSO. 
You may need to know this if you are providing service on shipments in or out of Ft. Drum on 
the dates noted.  
 
 
 
ASC Advisory # 17-001 
 
Date:       16 February 2017 
From:       ASC, Rock Island Arsenal, IL                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Subject:    FT Drum PPSO Notice of Temporary Closure 
 
 

1. The FT Drum PPSO office will be closed on the dates and times below. 
 

a. 17 February 2017:  1200 – 1600 EST 
 

b. 21 February 2017:  Limited Operational Ability. Calls will be answered at              
(315) 772-7776 

 
c. 22 February 2017:  0730 – 1200 EST 

 
2. For questions regarding this message, please contact FT Drum PPSO POC, Ms Karen 

E. Williams @ Karen.e.williams6.civ@mail.mil  (315) 772-1307 
 

3. This message was approved for release by Robert Haverback, Traffic Management 
Specialist, ASC 

 

NATIONAL FORWARDING CO., INC. 
2 8 0 0    R O O S E V E L T    R O A D   –   B R O A D V I E W,   I L L I N O I S    6 0 1 5 5 

Telephones:   708- 345- 0550     800-323-9125 
Fax:  708-345-3245 

 

mailto:Karen.e.williams6.civ@mail.mil

